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Melbourne’s sewage, and manage rivers and creeks and major 
drainage systems throughout the Port Phillip and Westernport region. 

Mitcham to Syndal 
Water Mains Renewal 
Some sections of the water mains used to transport water between reservoirs are coming to 

the end of their working life and need upgrading. That’s why in mid-November we’re renewing 

sections of the M22 and M46 water mains that cross Hawthorn Road and Mahoneys Road in 

Forest Hill. Thank you for your patience as we get to work ensuring the water mains remain 

essential to our way of life today, tomorrow and for generations to come. 

 

Road closure – Hawthorn Road and Mahoneys Road 

 
The project team will be digging and laying new water pipes across the intersection of 

Hawthorn Road and Mahoneys Road from Monday 7 November until Wednesday 14 December 

2022. The following traffic diversions will be in place to safely guide motorists around the 

closure. 
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School drop off and pick up zones 

 
The project will implement two u-turn facilities on Hawthorn Road and Mahoneys Road under 

traffic control to facilitate school drop off and pick up from Burwood Heights Primary and 

Forest Hill College. Parents and guardians are advised to allow for extra travel time and 

exercise caution while dropping off and picking up students from the schools. 

 

Bus routes 735 and 736 will divert through Romoly Drive in both directions while the 

roundabout is closed. 
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